
 

                                                                                          

THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA 

                      MINISTRY OF FINANCE 

 

THE NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS TANZANIA  

(NBAA) 
 

 

NBAA AND BOT JOINT SEMINAR ON DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION FOR SUSTAINABLE 

FINANCIAL SERVICES AND REPORTING 

 
DATE : Wednesday 29th to Friday 31st May 2024 

 

VENUE : ARUSHA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE CENTRE (AICC) - 

ARUSHA 
 

TARGET GROUP : All Auditors, Accountants, Bankers, Financial analysts, Brokers, Lecturers, 

Directors of entities, Students of the Profession and all interested persons 

TOPICS FOR 

DISCUSSION 

 

: 
 

The following topics will be presented and discussed: 

 

1. Leveraging technology for Inclusive and Secure Financial Services 

2. Cybersecurity Challenges in Digital Financial Services 

3. Global Audit Standards – Practical Implications for Internal Auditors 

4. The role of financial inclusion in building resilience to climate 

change affected communities  

5. Sustainable Capital Markets Development in the Era of Digital 

Transformation 

6. Blockchain, CBDC and Cryptocurrency in Tanzania 

7. Sustainable Investment and Reporting in the Digital Era: DSE 

Perspective 

8. FinTech and the Future of Financial Services 

9. AML/CFT Risk-Based Approach – The Role of Regulators, 

Accountants and Auditors 

10. Digital Transformation and Business Facilitation of Financial 

Services in Tanzania: The Role of BRELA 

11. The use of Digital Technology in Facilitating Mediation 
 

 

AWARD 
 

:  

24 CPD Hours 
 

FEES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEMINAR 

MATERIALS 

 

:  

The Seminar fee is Tshs.600,000/= (for payment made before 29th May 

2024) and Tshs.650,000/= (for payment made thereafter) to cover for 

seminar materials, tea/coffee and lunch. Visit NBAA web Payment 

Portal, Signup/login to request for a bill and obtain payment control 

number. Make payment through Bank (NMB/CRDB) or Mobile (Airtel 

Money/Halo Pesa/Mpesa/Tigo Pesa/TPesa/) by selecting (‘Government 

Payments’) and use the provided payment control number as your 

payment reference. Save the received confirmation message from the 

Service Provider as a proof of payment in case the Board requires it.  

 

Distribution of seminar materials will begin on 28th May 2024 from 

14:00 to 17.30 hours at AICC in Arusha. 

 
 

 


